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Board Members for Rotary year 2021-2022 
 

President:  Toni Field OAM  Secretary:  Tony d’Arbon   Treasurer:  Ross Waugh 
Administration: Ross Waugh  Youth Counsellor: David Field 

Community Service, Membership  Jenny Thomas OAM    Public Relations:  Lily Clarke  
International Service: Samantha Lee & JiJi Lee,  Youth Service:  Peter Lulic    
Vocational Service  Geoff Pritchard  OAM   Speaker Program:  David Field 

District Conference/Verification Officer:  Denis Booth  Bulletin Editor:  Mal Sharpe  

Acknowledgement of Country. 

The Rotary Club of North Sydney acknowledges the Cammeraygal people on 
whose land we meet each week and continues to foster friendship and service to 
the community. We pay our respect to past and present elders and emerging. 

“For Good Food, Good Fellowship and 
the Opportunity to serve through 

Rotary, we give thanks”.  

 www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/ 

 

President’s Message:   

Dear Rotarians, 

I was very pleased with our first zoom meeting last week. It was so pleasing to see everyone. Thank you 
to those who attended and I hope you will all 
be available this Thursday at 1pm. We will 
have meeting formalities until 1.10pm then 
our guest speaker Joe Hockey will attend the 
meeting. Joe will speak for about half an hour 
and then leave say 10 minutes for questions. I 
have suggested he speak about his time in 
the USA and as Australian Ambassador to the 
US, his thoughts on the Covid-19 situation 
and where he sees Australia in the next 10 
years. I am sure Joe will entertain us well. 

I inadvertently missed the DG'S Presidents' 
zoom meeting last Saturday morning but 
have received the minutes. Basically DG Lindsay May would like Presidents to encourage club members 
to use the RI website more and become familiar with many of the courses available to Rotarians, espe-
cially Club Runner and use more of its functionality. So if you have a few spare moments have a browse 
thru the RI website! When we are face to face again we can all look at the website and view it together. 

Geoff P was missing last week due to his ongoing melanoma fight but he assures me he is fighting fit and 
will be on zoom this week. David F had a BCC removed from the side of his face as well this week. Skin 
cancer is not a nice cancer! 

http://www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/


President’s Message:  continued.. 
 
I am trying to finish the Mosman jigsaw puzzle.. it isn't an easy activity. I seem to lose interest quickly. I 
have just finished a great novel American Dirt.. a family trying to escape to the US with the Cartels close 
behind. Such an unwelcome and dangerous place. Thank goodness for the Olympics in this lockdown.. 
something new to view and cheer for! 

Lily C has given us her activities in lockdown and JT has provided some reading regarding the Rotary 
Foundation. Thank you both. And thank you to  Elaine, Geoff and Mal for your input to lockdown last 
week. 

So I will see you all on zoom this coming Thursday 29th July@ 1pm. 

Take care  

Toni Field  OAM 

 

 



A message from Past President Lily Clark  

 

This is the important message we are living with at the moment, let’s hope if everyone 
does the right thing regarding restrictions, it won’t be for too much longer.   

All the cupboards have been cleaned out, St Vinnies is in for a treat when the wardrobe 
clean-out is finished and Billy our dog can’t believe his luck with all the exercise and 
training he is receiving! 

We’re trying to stay positive and plan a few trips away when restrictions ease.  

My niece had a birthday last week and Bruce had a birthday this week, both celebrated 
via technology.  

For us, it’s important to stay in touch with family and friends.  

Take care, stay safe. 



The Centurion Program. 
The Centurion program is a great way to make a small but important individual contribution to the Rotary Foun-
dation.  Our members have been consistent contributors over many years contributing to the great work the 
Rotary Foundation has done world wide. 

To participate  in this new Rotary year please complete the form below . 

JT 

Foundation Chairman 



Upcoming Events for your Diary  

Date Front Desk & Room Set Up  Attendance  Required from 12:00pm 

 Lily Clarke   

  

Date Birthdays Date Anniversaries 

12th July Peter Lulic  Nil 

18th July Mal Sharpe   

26th July Ken Pratt   

Date Speaker Subject 

   

29th July Meeting via Zoom Starts at 1pm  Tony d’Arbon will set up meeting to join 



Visitors & Apologies for 22nd July 2021  

Via Zoom: 

President Toni Field 

David Field 

Elaine Newman  

Tony d’Arbon 

Philip Brook 

Ross Waugh 

Denis Booth 

John Taylot 

Ken Pratt 

 Lily Lee 

 Jiji  Lee                                   

Mal Sharpe 

 

Leave of Absence: 

 

Apologies: 

 

Jenny Thomas 

We are grateful to: Rotary Club of North Sydney Supporters 

Crows Nest Markets – Saturday 21st August 2021 

Come along and support all the great stalls ! Check Covid Restrictions 


